LEGAL NOTICE
HALESITE FIRE DISTRICT

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Halesite Fire
District has rescheduled the date of the 2025 April Board Meeting that was to be held on
Wednesday, April 9, 2025 at 7:00 P.M. It has been rescheduled to Wednesday, April 16,
2025 at 7:00 P.M.

The meeting will be held at the Halesite Fire District’s Headquarters Building located at 1
New York Avenue, Huntington, New York.

By Order of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Halesite Fire District
Town of Huntington,

Suffolk County, New York.

Dated: February 14, 2025

By: Denise Spada

Secretary/Treasurer



